
High Storrs School – No Smoking Policy

The school’s No Smoking Policy applies to all types of
smoking including the use of e-cigarettes. High Storrs School
has a duty to protect the health of its students, employees,
service users and the public. Breathing other people’s
tobacco smoke damages individuals’ health. The School is
subject to the law, including the provisions of the Health Act
2006 which came into force on 1 July 2007.

Smoking (and use of e-cigarettes) consequences for
students:

- Students caught smoking, vaping or handling smoking
paraphernalia anywhere on the school site will receive a
behaviour report and sanction from the No Smoking Policy’s
sanctions ladder.

- Students caught smoking within the vicinity of the school
are bringing the school into disrepute within its community;
this may therefore receive the same sanction as smoking on
school premises.

The blue line on this map serves to define the vicinity of the
school in order to provide a clear definition for staff,
students, parents and members of the public.

The No Smoking Policy is available to read in full on the 
school website. 


